
Dear [Member's Name], 

As we continue our negotiations with [Company/Management Name], your input is crucial in 

shaping our collective approach. We want to ensure that every member's voice is heard and 

represented. 

We kindly request you to provide your feedback regarding the following topics: 

• Current working conditions 

• Proposed changes to benefits 

• Wage adjustments 

• Any other concerns or suggestions 

Please submit your feedback by [Deadline Date] to ensure it is included in our discussions. You 

can reply via email at [Email Address] or contact us directly. 

Thank you for your active participation and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Union Name] 

[Contact Information] 


